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Term 2 Friday 17th November 2023 
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Dear Upper Horfield 

It has to be said that we must have the most stylish children in Bristol! Today we were treated to a 
wonderful display of outfits by our children (and staff) in support of Children in Need. Thank you to all our 
families who supported this by making donations and sending their children in non-uniform. 

Since the last newsletter, we were delighted to be joined by our year 6 friends from Elmfield next door, 
who taught our whole school how to sing and sign the Spanish song “Feliz Navidad.” Lots of fun was had 
and we are looking forward to spending more time with the children and staff from Elmfield. They were 
really keen to come back and see how well we have done with “Feliz Navidad” after having a bit more 
practice! 

Again, we would like to say a big THANKS to all our families who are getting to school before 8:50am. 
We’re really impressed with how well you have responded to us closing the gates a little bit earlier, to 
maximise children’s learning. 

Please remember to let us know you would like your child to watch the Panto at SGS ASAP. This has 
always been a great experience for our children and we don’t want them to miss out on the fun. This is an 
annual trip that all children thoroughly enjoy the cost is £12.00 per child if you have not received a letter, 
please ask the Admin Staff in the office.                                                                                   
Also, if you haven’t done so already, make sure you have booked a time to meet with your child’s teacher 
next week. You can do so by emailing the school or giving the office a call to see what times are available. 

P.E. Kit                                                                                                                          
Please remember to make sure your child has their P.E kit in school. We have quite a number of children 
who regularly don’t have theirs and we want all our children to get changed for P.E. so that they are 
wearing suitable clothing and getting the most out of their sessions. 

 

Online Safety 
Parents/Carers, if you are unsure about the age limit for apps, games or simply want some advice, this 
resource is excellent:Teaching Your Child about Internet & Online Safety | NSPCC 

 
 

 

Certificate Of Recognition 
Parents/Carers, our school has received certificate of recognition for the incredible efforts from every pupil, 
parent and staff member that helped to facilitate the collection and made donations in support of the 
North Bristol & South Gloucestershire Foodbank during Harvest Festival. 
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                         Children in Need Donations                                             
Parents/Carers, thank you for your generous donations for children in need, so far, we have collected 
£136.50. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND Coffee Morning 
Parents/Carer we are holding a coffee morning on Tuesday 21st November 2023 in School, please come 
along and join other parents/carers and staff members to find out about support available locally for your 
family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
If your child is unwell and is not going to be at school, please report this by 8.30am on the morning of 
absence. Please let us know every morning of the absence.  If we don't hear from you, then reminder text 
message will be sent to you. This can be reported in the following ways: 

• Email -  upperhorfieldp@bristol-schools.uk 
• Phone – 0117 9031281 
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                       Year 4 Art Project 
During term 1, Year 4 focused on Roman Mosaics for their art project. The children used 
wooden sticks dipped in paint to create a repeat pattern to look like a mosaic. They also 
researched different Roman mosaic motifs for their central design.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

“I liked doing something a bit 

different to just standard 

painting.” 

“I like using pretty colours and 

the sticks to create our 

mosaics.”  

“I enjoyed creating the 

patterns and using different 

colours.” 

“I am proud of the corners in 

my mosaic” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


